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April 24, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
PG&E Corporation Schedules First-Quarter 2019 Earnings Release  

 

San Francisco, Calif. – PG&E Corporation (NYSE: PCG) will report first-quarter 2019 earnings 
on May 2, 2019, before the market opens. PG&E Corporation will not be hosting an associated 
conference call for members of the financial community. 
 
About PG&E Corporation 
 
PG&E Corporation (NYSE: PCG) is a holding company headquartered in San Francisco. It is 
the parent company of Pacific Gas and Electric Company, an energy company that serves 16 
million Californians across a 70,000-square-mile service area in Northern and Central California. 
Each of PG&E Corporation and the Utility is a separate entity, with distinct creditors and 
claimants, and is subject to separate laws, rules and regulations. For more information, 
visit http://www.pgecorp.com. 
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